Elsen, Nikki
“

From: Linda Mershon, FSPA <Imershon@fspa.org>
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2020 2:51 PM
To: Richmond, Andrea; meumeisters@cityoflacrosse.org; Janssen, Barb; Sleznikow, Larry;

Weaver, Justice; kahlowe@cityoflacrosse.org; Padesky, Gary; Olson, Jessica;
ostrem@cityoflacrosse.org; Medinger, Paul; Gaul, Martin; Happel, Douglas; Roger
Christians; Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Franciscan Community Resource Center

**+ CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

| am writing to offer my support to the Franciscan Community Resource
Center which is seeking rezoning to better meet the needs of the people
of La Crosse. | live in the neighborhood and am happy to welcome all
who might visit there. Thank you for your compassion and
consideration.

Sr. Linda Mershon, FSPA

Sr. Linda Mershon, FSPA
(608) 738-6352

October 18, 2019



